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Wednesday, 7th July 2021 

 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
We have worked hard this year to ensure that the children are still able to celebrate the end of their journey at St 
Joseph the Worker and the beginning of their new adventures in the same way we would normally do. The 
pandemic and the restrictions have created a new set of challenges and so we have planned every activity in line 
with these restrictions and with the safety of the children, staff and families as our main priority.  
 
Tuesday 13th July  
Rotary club presentation to Year 6’s. 
The Rotary Club will meet with the children at a social distance and present them with gifts from them. 
 
Wednesday 15th July  
Recording of the Y6 Production 
We will film the production on this day and it will be sent home, in the final week, in DVD format for families to 
enjoy all together and can be kept as a keepsake forever. 
 
Thursday 15th July  
Water fight / PJ Day / Leavers Party with Pizza / Cinema afternoon 
Children will need to come into school in their own clothes they don’t mind getting wet, bring a towel and a pair 
of Pyjamas (or own clothes) to relax in later. After the water fight, we will have some music and some activities 
for the children. Pizza’s will be provided for the children’s lunch and in the afternoon we’ll settle down to watch a 
film as a class.  
 
 
Friday 16th July, Monday 19th July and Tuesday 20th July 
Outdoor Activity Days 
The children can come to school on these days in their own clothes and should bring suitable footwear and a 
raincoat depending on the weather. 
 
Wednesday 21st July  
Leavers assembly and last day 
This will be taking place at 9:15am and will be live streamed via zoom (a link will be sent out to families 2 days 
before – we have the capacity to record this too and send it out to anyone unable to attend). Children can bring a 
spare shirt with them to school that we will allow them to get signed by their peers out in the playground.  
 
If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Miss Finch 
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